
Assocnatnon of Unnversnty atr1d College Employees 
LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

Mrs. Shirley Wong 
Administrative Assistant 
Labour Relations Board of B.C. 
1620 West 8th Avenue 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Mrs. Wong, 

October 13, 1976 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter·dated October 6, 1976, regarding 
a request made by the University of British Columbia to have excluded from our 
bargaining unit the positions of Secretary, Employee Relations Department and 
Secretary, Vice-President, Faculty and Student Affairs. 

As I expressed to you during our telephone conversat i on this afternoon, our 
executive will be preparing a written submission for your perusal, however, 
it is indeed impossible to have this prepared and mailed by the deadline 
date stipulated in your letter (october 18, 1976). 

We appreciate the extension you have granted and we will make every effort 
to have our submission in to your office by October 25, 1976. 

FF 

Sincerely, 

Fairleigh Funston 
Union Organi zer, on behalf of 
Local #1 Executive 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613 


